
Teign School – Production 

‘Mary Poppins’ 
 

Chudleigh CE Community Primary School 

Tel:  01626 852147 

Email: admin@chudleigh.devon.sch.uk 
  

 

10th December 2018 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Year’s 4, 5 & 6 pupils from Chudleigh Community Primary School have been 

invited to join the Performing Arts Department at Teign School to watch a 

performance of their forthcoming production of ‘Mary Poppins’ on Tuesday 

18th December 2018.     

 

The performance will be held during the school day. On the day Teign School 

will kindly be providing transport, we will be travelling by coach and minibus, 

leaving school at 9.10AM and we will return to school by approximately 

12.15PM.   

 

Mr Barnett and other school staff will be accompanying the children on the 

day. Please can you give your consent by Friday 14th December 2018 at the 

latest.  

 

On the day, your child will need a coat and a mid-morning snack. They will be 

back in school in time for a normal lunch. 

 

Consent for this activity can be made through the School Gateway on-line 

system.  Details and a link for the gateway are available on our school 

website.  If you are unable to consent online, please contact the school 

office.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Caroline Morgan 

Y5/6 Team Leader 
 

 

 


